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School diary dates:  
June 
Weds 27th  KS2 trip to Big Pit & Blaenavon 

Fri 29th   9.00 final PTA fayre planning – 

all welcome! 

Sat 30th    1.00-4.00 Summer Fayre 

July 
Tues 3rd   6.15 Governors meeting 

Thurs 5th   Y6 transition day & “move up” 

meetings for all classes 

Fri 6th   10.00-12.00 Y4 Tackling 

Numbers festival – Bath Rec 

 

Tues 10th & Weds 11th KS2 production – 

tickets on sale now! 

Weds 11th   nurses workshops in Classes 1-

3 

Thurs 12th  Y5 Taster Day at Writhlington 

Fri 13th   reports out to parents 

 

Fri 20th   2.30 end of term 

Mon 23rd & Tues 24th SCHOOL CLOSED – 

INSET DAYS 

 

 
 
 

 

This term’s Christian value is RESPECT. We 

are thinking about valuing difference and 

different opinions, and valuing others as we 

would like to be valued. 
Do to others as you would have them do to you 
Matthew 7.12 

 

Congratulations to last week’s Achievers… 

Class 1 Star of the Week – Archie. 

Jade for being such a hard worker - 

she never complains, always tries 

her best, is always focused and gets 

her work done! 

Class 2 Elsa for making great progress in 

maths & literacy. 

 The whole class for being so polite 

and well behaved on the trip. 

Class 3 All of Class 3 for being so amazing 

on BOTH trips this week! 

Class 4 Bonnie for working so hard in maths, 

using her multiplication facts. 

Class 5 David, Jack, Jayden & Tyler W for 

putting so much effort into the production. 

Class 6 Alexander for superb performances in Oliver rehearsals. 

Others:  Ember for her martial arts belt 

Oscar H for being a bowling champ 

Suzy for her fantastic Radstock wheel model 

Congratulations to Hollie, Mylee, Kelsey & Eleanor – our Y3/4 tennis team who 

represented the school at the area tennis tournament last week 
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Classes 2 & 3 had a fantastic day visiting East Somerset Railway last week! Their behaviour was 

amazing… the tour guide said “one of the best groups we have had and a real credit to their school” – 

well done!!  

 

 

 

A HUGE thank you to Helen and 

Amy for coming into school and 

using historical artefacts, 

photographs, maps and 

documents to bring alive our 

topic on the local area. The 

children were mesmerized with 

stories about life, in Writhlington, 

in the past.  

Developing children’s empathy 

with the workers of the local 

mines and sense of place in the 

local community has been key to 

our whole school topic. 
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Clubs 

Please note that clubs will finish next week. July 6th will be the last day for ALL 

clubs due to the summer production. This is a change from the previous published 

date. 

 

Messages & reminders… 

 

All children should arrive by 1pm, ready for the procession and dance umbrella 

performances.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glitter tattoos, entertainment, refreshments, sweets, ice creams, face-painting, 

tombola and much, much more… 
(As this is a fundraising event for the pupils at St Mary’s School, please only consume food and alcohol purchased on 

site). 

Final push to sell all the raffle tickets you have been supplied with… and let us know if 

you could sell any more! 

If you have booked a stall, please pay your £10 fee to ensure you get a table… and do 

let any others who may like to book one know to get in touch ASAP – thank you. 

 

Ice creams on sale on Fridays after school… 
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 Please make sure your child has a hat in school / Nursery in the summer, and 

apply sunscreen before school, if required – thank you  

 

Crossing Patrol 

We have been informed by June, our school Crossing Patrol, that she is unwell and will 

not be at work for the next two weeks. Please take care, and ensure that your children 

(if they walk independently) are extra aware when crossing at this dangerous junction. 

 

CLERK TO GOVERNORS 

 Starting salary £300 per annum, paid in three equal instalments 

Required from September 2018, a capable, efficient Clerk who will work closely with the successful team of governors 

and the Headteachers in preparing and distributing agendas, minutes and reports. Responsibilities include taking minutes 

at six evening governors’ meeting per year. 

Please email us for further information and details on how to apply.  Our school operates a safe recruitment policy: the 

successful candidate will need a Disclosure and Barring Service check prior to taking up post. 

Closing date: Friday 29
th

 June 

 

 


